
The Trails at Carmel Mountain Ranch, 14050 Carmel 
Mountain Road, San Diego, California

Staff Contact: Tanya Clark

The San Diego Water Board intends to issue a no further action letter for cleanup 
of a former underground storage tank and a clarifier petroleum and chlorinated 
solvent release to soil at The Trails at Carmel Mountain Ranch, 14050 Carmel 
Mountain Road, San Diego, California. This public notice fulfills the San Diego 
Water Board’s obligation to inform the public of completed corrective action as 
required by California Code of Regulations (CCR), Title 23, Division 3, Chapter 
16, Article 11, section 2728.  

The 60-day public notification period ends on May 5, 2025. Any comments 
provided regarding this matter will be considered by the San Diego Water Board.  
The case files are available for public review by submitting a file review request 
to the San Diego Water Board office, or on-line from the GeoTracker database:

The Trails Clarifier GeoTracker Page

The Trails UST GeoTracker Page

Provided no significant issues arise during the public notification period, the San 
Diego Water Board will issue a no further action letter for the Site.

For questions or comments, please contact Tanya Clark by phone at 619-521-
3355, or by email at Tanya.Clark@waterboards.ca.gov.

https://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/profile_report.asp?global_id=T10000023066
https://geotracker.waterboards.ca.gov/profile_report.asp?global_id=T10000017633
mailto:Tanya.Clark@waterboards.ca.gov
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